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5th Monday at The Storehouse
By Tiffany Ervin
Traditionally, our club plans a special event for every time there are FIVE Mondays in the same
month. November is no exception...

Join us Monday, Nov. 29, at 5:30pm at The Storehouse (1049 Spartanburg Hwy in Hendersonville).
We have partnered with Lynn and the folks at The Storehouse previously and this week we will
announce our plans to support their Blessings in Boxes again this holiday season.

Lynn will give us a "behind the scenes tour" of the facility and share how they are providing much-
needed assistance in our community with kindness and dignity. She has various volunteer
opportunities available that she will tell us about as well.

After the tour, anyone who is available will go to dinner nearby and enjoy some holiday fellowship.
We hope to see you at The Storehouse - don't forget to wear your Rotary attire!!!

Wells for Nora
By Tiffany Ervin on Tuesday, November 23, 2021
We were pleased to hear from Bob Massey (Rotary Club of Murphy) and Sarah Leatham (Rotary
Club of Hendersonville) sharing the story of a nine year old girl (Nora Starks) who gave up her
savings to buy Bibles for a new church. At age 17, Nora started a well project in Kenya to help
bring clean water and better the lives of people in need. Nora was a close family friend of Bob, and
shared his personal and heartfelt stories of their friendship. Unfortunately, her life was cut short by a
car accident on the night of her high school prom. But today, her legacy is being kept alive by
building a well each year in her memory.

Bob and members of the Rotary Club of
Murphy are seeking to continue Nora�s
�Service Above Self� life by partnering
with LivingWatersCanada (an NGO) to have
a new well dug each year in her memory.
His tribute to his friend�s legacy of doing
good in the world at whatever age is an
inspiration to all.

The opportunity exists for our club to
partner with Murphy Rotary on a district
grant in 2022-23 with a minimal
contribution should we so choose.

To learn more about Nora's story.... Read
More

Salvation Army Bellringers Needed
By Richard E. Miley on Friday, November 12, 2021
Become a Bell Ringer for Salvation Army - Friday, December 3 - We still need TWO SLOTS FILLED!
Are you available 2:30-4pm or 4-5:30pm??

Our Club will ring the bells for Salvation
Army on Friday, December 3, at the Ingles
store at 625 Spartanburg Hwy (across the
highway from the new Chick-fil-A). We
hope to have two ringers for each time
slot, beginning at 10 am.
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In addition to regular volunteer shifts, we
could also use a morning and afternoon
stand-by alternate. Select your shift by
calling, texting or emailing Dick Miley at
828-551-6988 or remiley45@gmail.com.

The "Family of Rotary" Updates
By Tiffany Ervin
SAVE THE DATE: Sat, Dec. 18th will be our next scheduled Trash Pick Up! Mark your
calenders & plan to help if you can!

Board Meeting will be held Tuesday, Nov. 30 at 5:30pm at Gene's house. All members are welcome
to attend!

2Q dues invoices were sent last week - if you didn't receive one or feel yours had an
error, please let us know. If you prefer to pay electronically, please see Treasurer Tiffany
to learn how we can avoid paying bank fees.

If you know of other concerns we should share with our members, please let Lisa Holland know. She
has agreed to send cards on behalf of our club, but she needs us to share the information with her
so she can keep us updated!

Rotary Tshirt Quilt
By Tiffany Ervin on Tuesday, November 16, 2021
Look at this beautiful
quilt given to PDG
Tiffany in honor of her
year as District Governor
in #Rotary7670! It was
made by PDG Billi Black
(RC of Franklin
Daybreak) out of tshirts
from various club events,
fundraisers and activities
during 2019-2020.

This will be a lifetime
keepsake of memories
from a remarkable
(albeit shortened) year
of service.

#RotaryGeek
#PeopleOfAction

#RotaryConnectsTheWorld

Visiting Rotarians
By Tiffany Ervin

Welcome Tim Radford, past president of
the Murphy Rotary Club and current District
7670 Public Image Chair. He traveled with

Robert Engstrom
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Rotarian Bob Massey to visit our club last
week & we were happy to share one of our
club banners with them to display at their
club.

If you are planning any future travels and
want to visit other Rotary clubs, please take
some of our club banners with you to
exchange!

December Club Meetings
By Tiffany Ervin on Friday, November 19, 2021
December is known as Family of Rotary month and we are grateful to our own Dick Miley for
planning another month of outstanding programs. Please plan to join us at the historic Train Depot
and invite guests to join us for these presentations every Monday at 5:30pm:

Dec. 6: Delia Jovel: Making a Difference - Abundancia & Las Flores

Dec. 13: Rebekab Robinson, Conserving Carolina: Update on the Ecusta Trail

Saturday Dec. 18: Adopt-A-Highway: Trash Pickup with Toastmasters - 8:30 am

Dec. 20: Tour of the New City Hendersonville Police Building - please park in the lot on Jonas Street
and plan to arrive between 5:15-5:25pm

Nov 15 - Beyond the Uniform...What Veterans Want Others
To Know
By Tiffany Ervin on Wednesday, November 17, 2021

Our own Angela Vaughan was our speaker
on Monday, Nov. 15, to present a very
special program in honor of Veterans Day.
Angela is a US Marine and an active
volunteer with Blue Ridge Honor Flight.

Angela addressed many misconceptions
about the armed services, including:
*Not all veterans are soldiers (only if they
were in the US Army)
*Reservists are a component of military
service
*Not everyone is in infantry, but all
positions have leadership roles regardless
of rank
*Military service changes people - it's a
permanent change and it's okay
*There is also a huge responsibility
undertaken by the family of service

members

A native of Henderson County, Angela is a previous (and future!) member of our club and was also
a charter member of the WNC Passport Rotary Club.

Proposed New Member-Sarah Fischer
By Tiffany Ervin on Friday, November 19, 2021
Sarah Fischer has submitted her application for membership into our club. She is the
Communications Specialist at McIntyre Elder Law and enjoys starting the conversation on how
seniors can maintain their lifestyles and preserve their legacies. She says she enjoys being of service
to the others and is a member of the Miss Asheville/Blue Ridge Valley committee.

Her hobbies include gardening, reading, hiking, art, church activities, her puppy Elbot and her Queen
kitty Cleo. She also enjoy movies and learning, as well as cooking and Tudor History. Sarah is being



sponsored by Tiffany Ervin.


